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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 4:12 PM
To: 'kpratt@plurisusa.com'
Cc: 'ap@plurisusa.com'
Subject: Company Contact Information Changes

Good afternoon, Mr. Pratt, 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission, Office of the Commission Clerk, has received an unsigned 
note titled, “address update” which advises that Pluris Wedgefield’s corporate office will be moving, 
effective 3/1/19, and requesting our records be updated to reflect same.  We will be happy to update 
that information in Docket 20190011-WS, which is currently open to address a name 
change.  However, a company’s official contact information can only be changed by a request from the 
person designated as the official contact person at the company.  Our records show that person is 
Kenneth Pratt, Vice President.  If any official company information needs to be changed in our Master 
Commission Directory (MCD), please fill out the Change of Regulated Utility Contact Information 
form which can be located on the Commission’s website.  The link is provided below for your 
convenience.   
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/ChangeOfCompanyInfo 
 
Once that form is filled out, we will update our MCD records.  Thank you for your help.  Please contact 
our office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 




